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IDP CONSULTATION SESSION- FOR CLUSTER 2 
 
As part of government’s legislated process, Lephalale Local Municipality held an 
IDP/Budget Roadshow for Cluster 2 at Sefitlhogo Sports Ground, concentrating on 
Wards 10, 11, and 12 on April/22/2025. 
 
This session enabled community members to express their priorities and offer 
feedback on the municipality's development plans and budget distributions for the 
2025/26 fiscal year.  
 
Community involvement is essential for ensuring that the municipality's strategies 
and budget distributions meet the needs and priorities of its citizens.  
 
Through interaction with the community, the Lephalale Local Municipality promoted a 
feeling of ownership and responsibility, ultimately resulting in more effective and 
responsive governance. 
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